Moorside Primary School Holdsworth Street Swinton **M27 0LN**

Head Teacher: Mr S Lawler-Smith

Tel: 0161 921 1295

Email:moorside.primaryschool@salford.gov.uk

Website: www.moorsideprimary.net

Twitter: @moorsideprimary



7th September 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians

The Key Stage 1 choir will start rehearsals every Wednesday lunchtime at 12.30, beginning 19th September in Ash 2 (Miss Payne's Classroom).

I was incredibly impressed with all the hard work the children put in last year, which included giving up half of their lunchtime each week to rehearse and taking lyrics sheets home to read through.

As the choir will be practicing songs to perform and represent the school, I would like them to attend each week. I will be keeping an attendance record and if your child misses three sessions (not including absence from school) during a half term, I will ask them to reconsider their involvement in the choir.

This is an extracurricular activity and the children are expected to behave during the rehearsals and their Music lessons.

The choir will receive certificates and smilies as a reward for performing. At the end of the academic year, we will celebrate the children's hard work with a party.

If you would like your child to attend please complete the form below.

Yours sincerely Miss Brown Music Teacher KS1 Choir on Wednesday Lunchtimes. Return to Mrs Boothman _____ (child's name)______(class) I would like to attend KS1 Choir on Wednesday lunchtimes













_____ (Parent/Carer) _____